
Women’s Discussion Group

Women of all ages are invited to attend Women’s Discussion
Group. The group will be taking the month of September off
before returning to the church on Tuesdays at 10am in the

Fireside room for its weekly meetings starting October 7, 2025.
We hope you can come. For more information check in with

Lynn Koenig or Karen Brock.


